NOTICE OF EXECUTIVE SESSION AND REGULAR MEETING OF THE LONG BEACH POLICE COMMISION
Notice is now given that the Police Commission of the Town of Long Beach, Indiana will hold an executive session immediately followed by a regular meeting on Thursday, January 25, 2024, at 2:00 pm and 2:30 pm, respectively. 
The purpose of this executive session is to receive information about and interview a prospective employee in accordance with I.C. § 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(5). The executive session is being held only for the stated purposes. The Police Commission shall certify in its memoranda and minutes that no subject matter was discussed in this executive session other than the purposes specified in this Notice.   
 
The regular meeting is the Police Commission’s quarterly meeting at which all matters properly before it will be considered.
Both the executive session and regular meeting will be held at the Town Hall located at 2400 Oriole Trail, Long Beach, Indiana 46360. The regular meeting will also be facilitated via Zoom audio/video conferencing. The link for the virtual meeting platform as well as any additional information regarding the meeting can be reviewed on the Town’s website at: www.longbeachin.org.
 
At the direction of the Town Administrator of Long Beach, Indiana. 
 
By:
Christopher L. Willoughby, Atty #23392-46 
BRAJE NELSON & JANES, LLP 
Attorney for Long Beach, Indiana 
126 East 5th Street 
P.O. Box 1006  
Michigan City, Indiana  46360 
Telephone:  (219) 872-2100 
Facsimile:   (219) 873-9163 
